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Mobile phones and other electronic devices may be brought to school but remain 

at all times the responsibility of the student. 

Junior Campus 

At the Junior Campus, all mobile phones and smart devices must be 
handed in for safe and secure storage in the black office pouch upon arrival 

at school. These devices will be sent to the Front Office for safekeeping 

during the day and returned to the students at the end of the school day. 

Mobile phones and smart devices are not to be used on the Junior Campus 

from 8:20am until the end of the school day unless explicitly approved by a 

teacher. This policy also applies to OSHC and any co-curricular training 

sessions. 

Senior Campus 

At the Senior Campus, mobile phones must not be disruptive to learning 
and must be out of sight throughout the entire school day.  

If a student has permission to leave the classroom for any reason, they 

must leave their phone on the teacher’s desk.   

Students are permitted to use such features as Apple Pay for purchasing at 

the Canteen.  

Year 12s may use their mobile phones in the Year 12 Study for basic 

functions such as timetable, calendar, messaging, and email for the 

organisation of their day, and extra-curricular commitments. 

Due to our policies, the camera feature on mobiles is not permitted to be used at 

any time unless under teacher direction for pre-approved educational purposes. 

Students are reminded that the use of mobile phones as a form of cyberbullying 

is in breach of our Harassment Policy. 
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